Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, April 23, 2014 12:27 PM

To: 'Idooley@equologicgroup.com'

Cc: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health; Linda Zitzner (Izitzner@mills.edu)
Subject: RE: Mills College

Lee,

As the aerial photograph-based site plans and groundwater flow direction (rose diagrams) are a technical documents the
upload does require a professional stamp and perjury statement.

Regards,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda , CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 / 567 - 6764

fax: 510 / 337 - 9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: ldooley@equologicgroup.com [mailto:ldooley@equologicgroup.com]
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2014 12:05 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: Mills College

Keith,
Attached is the letter from Mills College requesting case closure. | was unable to upload
it to your database (no stamp and no perjury letter).

Equologic

Lee Dooley
Senior Hydrogeologist

1095 Brahnam Lane, Suite 204
San Jose, CA 95136

408 656-2505

FAX 408 264-5700



